[bookmark: _GoBack]ATTACHMENT 5I

K-BAP FOLLOW-UP SURVEY EMAIL REMINDER

Several months ago, we asked you to assist us with the K-BAP [City Name] Primary Care Provider HIV Survey. You graciously accepted our invitation and completed our online survey. For that, we thank you very much for assisting us. As mentioned in the original invitation, we are asking for your assistance one last time by completing a follow-up survey so that we can conduct in-depth analysis on the HIV prevention and care among primary care providers in the southeastern United States.
If you have not had an opportunity to complete it, we are asking for less than 20 minutes of your time, the time it will take you to answer the questions in your survey. 
Because of your expertise as a provider, your responses are very important to us. You can complete the survey online by clicking the link below. All survey responses will be kept private. 

Click here to take the survey: URL

We realize that your schedule is extremely busy and that there are many demands for your time. Participating in this survey is voluntary, but we hope you can help us. Your responses matter. 

If you have any questions about the survey or need assistance accessing the online survey, please call 877-828-5101 or email the Study Director at cdc.survey@altarum.org.

Sincerely,

Madeline Sutton, MD, MPH, FACOG
Lead, Minority Health & Health Equity Activity
Division of HIV/AIDS Prevention
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention


